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May 25, 2018 
 
VIA COURIER, RESS and EMAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”)  
 Ontario Energy Board (“OEB” or “Board”) File EB-2017-0364 
 Lake Superior Link Project - Hearing of NextBridge Motion 
 Transcript Corrections –Technical Conference (May 16, 2018)  
 
Further to the technical conference held on May 16 and 17, 2018 for the above noted 
proceeding, below are corrections to be made to the transcript for Day 1 of the technical 
conference. 
 

Page Line Number As Stated Correction 

Page 104 Line 23 APC EPC 
Page 124 Line 21 MPCC NPCC 
Page 124 Line 25 SBS SPS 
Page 125 Line 22 MPCC NPCC 
Page 125 Line 24 MPCC NPCC 
Page 126  Line 1 MPCC NPCC 
Page 126 Line 7 MPCC NPCC 
Page 126 Line 9 MPCC NPCC 
Page 126 Line 11 MPCC NPCC 
Page 126 Line 18 MPCC NPCC 
Page 126 Line 24 M minus one N minus one 
Page 128 Line 1 MPCC NPCC 
Page 128 Line 27 MPCC NPCC 
Page 130 Line 5 MPCC NPCC 
Page 130 Line 13 Test task 
Page 130 Line 13 MPCC NPCC 
Page 130 Line 16 MPCC NPCC 
Page 130 Line 17 and  of 
Page 131 Line 20 MPCC NPCC 
Page 132 Line 8 MPCC NPCC 
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At page 37 of the transcript, in response to a question asking when a construction 
company or companies were engaged to develop proposals for the construction of the 
lines, Mr. Mayers responded, starting at line 4, giving dates for activities related to the 
general contractor request for proposals (“RFP”) process for the East West Tie Line 
Project.  The information provided was subject to check.    
 
Mr. Mayers has now had the opportunity to check the information and provides the 
following corrected information in relation to the general contractor RFP process 
timelines: 
 

• Expression of interest for general contractor services issued in August 2014; 
• RFP for general contractor services issued in April 2016; 
• Bids from general contractors seeking to build the EWT Line Project received in 

January 2017; 
• NextBridge EWT Line Project construction cost estimate completed in support of 

the NextBridge Leave To Construct application in July 2017; 
• General contractor selected and construction contract executed in December 

2017. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Krista Hughes 
Senior Legal Counsel 
Enbridge Employee Services Canada Inc. 
 
 
 
Cc:  ASAP Reporting 

 All parties in EB-2017-0364 


